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The use of animals in circus acts is barbaric and outdated. The mass majority of 

people know this is morally and inherently wrong and cruel as these animals are 

sentient. Taking the step to ban use of animal circuses will be a step forward in 

human history as being more compassionate and benevolent. It is all to aware that 

animals are needlessly caged and tortured in these environments. This is 

unacceptable for a species who claims to be the most intelligent.  


